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02/04/2025  10:25:222025/1115/P SUPPRT Sara Boas I am writing in support of the application for the replacement of non-original glazing with slim 

double glazing. Slim double glazing in the existing frames will improve the comfort and amenity 

of these houses, and I believe this can be achieved without altering or compromising the nature 

of these Grade II Listed Buildings. 

Kindly note that my support for this application does not imply support for any other applications 

that may be or have been registered with respect to these properties.

7 Primrose Hill 

Studios

NW1 8TR
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